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March 29, 2022 

TO: 

FROM: 

Mayor Jerry L. Demings 
-AND-

County Commissioners l __ l C
1 
Cl..\ 

Joseph C. Kunkel, P.E. , Director, Public Workill~art~ent 

CONTACT PERSON: Humberto L. Castillero, P.E., PTOE, Manage 
Traffic Engineering Division 

PHONE NUMBER: (407) 836-7891 

SUBJ: Establishment of a Multi-Way Stop Condition at Intersection of Caneel 
Bay Boulevard and Stonewyck Street 

Traffic Engineering staff recommends that the existing one-way stop control of Caneel Bay 
Boulevard and Stonewyck Street be converted to a multi-way stop control at the 
intersection. 

The multi-way stop control was a condition of approval for a development plan, case 
number DP-20-12-357, at Caneel Bay Boulevard and Stonewyck Street. The multi-way 
stop will assist with safety of student pedestrians and relieve the traffic for the new 
elementary school (Site 30) opening at Stonewyck Street and Woodmoor Street. 

Staff recommends that the Board approve the establishment of a multi-way stop condition 
at Caneel Bay Boulevard and Stonewyck Street. 

Action Requested: 

CPC/HLC/HMB/dar 

Attachments 

Approval of a multi-way stop installation at Caneel Bay 
Boulevard and Stonewyck Street. District 4. 
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